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“… that they may have life and have it to the full.” 

John 10:10 

 
Cleaner 

Required from 29.04.19 (to 31.08.19 initially) 
Part time, 12.5 hours per week after school, Monday to Friday, full 

year. 
Salary: £16394 pro rata Band A, SCP 6 (£8.7335 per hour) 

Number on Roll 690+60 place Nursery 
 
The Governors are looking to appoint a motivated and enthusiastic Cleaner 
with a flexible approach to work, who will ensure high standards of hygiene and 
cleanliness in our school. The successful candidate will need to be able to work 
both independently and as part of a team, providing a clean and safe 
environment for all members of the school community.   

 
The role involves:  

 Maintenance of a clean and orderly working environment 

 Report and replace consumables / arrange orderly storage of supplies 

 Report faulty equipment and other maintenance requirements to the 
Site Manager 

 Maintain the security of school premises by securing entrances/exits as 
appropriate and reporting potential security breaches 
 

Due to the nature of work the above post is exempt from the provisions of the 
Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 and relevant care/safeguarding legislation 
and appointment will only be confirmed if a satisfactory Enhanced Disclosure is 
obtained from the Disclosure & Barring Service (DBS)     
 
“The School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young 
people and expects all staff to share this commitment." 
 
This post is subject to Local Government Pension Scheme. 
 
Closing Date: Friday 29th March 2019 at 12 noon. Interviews will be held 
w/c 01.04.19. Shortlisted candidates will be contacted by email or 
telephone. 
 
Application forms are available from Sefton Council website or the school 
website.  
Completed application forms should be returned to the school for the attention 
of Fr. J. Furnival (Chair of Governors) or by email to 
finance.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 
 


